
      

     Homeowners Association
                                                     

  

Board of Directors Meeting 
March 13, 2025 

 
The meeting was called to order at 3:00 p.m. with Christopher Cross, Steve Enochian, Joe 
Falvey, and Andy Rodgers in attendance in person. Stacey Lint from Homeowner Association 
Services was also present.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
GHAD Plan of Control: The Board met to discuss updating the GHAD Plan of Control which is 
estimated at around $15,000. The Board decided against this work and proposed that the 
newly formed GHAD Board make such a decision unless required by the Town in order 
appoint a new Board.  
 
Legal Counsel to Petition Town: The Board discussed petitioning the Town of Danville to 
appoint a new GHAD Board. MSC: To authorize GHAD attorney Patricia Curtin to take steps 
necessary to petition the Town, 4-0.  
 
As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:40 p.m. The next regular 
Board meeting will be held on May 7 beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the Management Office in San 
Ramon.  
 
Accepted, ______________ Secretary  


